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March 20, 2015

Re: Dam Assessment (sent via US mail & email)

Dear CPC Member,

    Attached is the 2015 Dam Assessment of  $700 which was declared by the Board on 1/15/15.  You may pay the full amount on April 10, 2015 or to make it easier on some two installments have been established . The first installment of  $400 is due April 10, 2015 and the second installment of $300 is due September 10, 2015.

Please tear off the invoice and mail to Patty Willmott, 120 West Centennial Drive, Medford, NJ 08055.  

Thank you,

CPC Board of Directors

Dam assessment due September 10, 2015                                                           Amount:   $300.00

Residence:













Dam assessment due April 10, 2015                                       Amount:  $700.00    (or)       $400.00                       

Residence:                

